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26 September 2022

Dear Principal,

This letter is to provide you with an update on the SACE Stage 2 subject Spiritualities, Religion
and Meaning (2SRM10 and 2SRM20).

2022 was the first year of teaching for this subject and, as such, it had to be approved by each of
SATAC's member institutions to be granted Tertiary Admissions Subject (TAS) status. At the time
that we published the SATAC Tertiary Entrance Booklet (TEB) 2023 | 2024 | 2025 this year,
SATAC was yet to receive approval from all our member institutions that 2SRM10 and 2SRM20
be classed as TAS, and the TEB therefore indicated that they were not TAS.

SATAC has now received approval from all our member institutions that both 2SRM10 and
2SRM20 are Tertiary Admissions Subjects which means that they can contribute 10 and 20

credits, respectively, to the calculation of a university aggregate and, therefore, an ATAR.

SATAC is aware that many students have already been undertaking this subject in 2022 and we
would like to reassure you that the subject can be used in the calculation of their university

aggregates.

We apologise for any confusion or inconvenience caused by this delayed update.

Kind regards,

=

Ms Kim Murphy

General Manager, Customer Engagement and Success



